
 

 

 
Invitation to Attend Conference for Italian and Italian-American Researchers 

You are cordially invited to attend a conference on October 8, 2006, Sunday, from 
16:30 19:30 at Baylor College of Medicine (Baylor One Plaza,  Alkek Bldg N-315 
Houston, Texas 77030). The event will emphasize the role and the contribution of Italians 
and Italians-Americans in the fields of science, medicine  and technology.  The conference 
will be organized to have both invited speakers as well as a poster session.    
The agenda for the conference is enclosed and features presentations by invited 
speakers, selected from Italian or Italian-American researchers now residing in the State of 
Texas that will talk on modern achievements in medicine, engineering and science. This is 
the second  time a conference of this nature has been organized by this Committee 
last year in Dallas and this time in Houston, and we would greatly appreciate the 
honor of your presence for all or part of the conference. 
  
Please R.S.V.P. by email to aduchini@bcm.tcm.edu or info@comites-it.org or 
contact (Ann Bernard at 713-798-0950)  with any questions you may have 
concerning this conference. 
 
P.S. Admission is free and open to the entire community. 
       Additional speakers will be welcome if time  permits , in any case every  
researchers that would like to exhibits their posters , their projects , their books to 
the public at conference will be welcome.  
We are planning to have a booklet for the posters, abstracts and presentation.     
 
 
 
 
Sincerely                                                                    Dallas, Li’ 12 Sett.2006 
 
Vincenzo Arcobelli 
 
The President 
 
  
 
 
 

3513 Hidden Forest Dr., Flower Mound, Texas 75028 
972-539-00739 – 972-365-9310 – fax 469-293-5527 

arcobelli@comites-it.org  www.comites-it.org 


